
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, March 4, 2021 8:53 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-04

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Murray  Mckeown

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Hydro account

I disagree with this proposed classification change from seasonal to residential low density.

In recent years we have seen numerous outages due to downed trees and failed rural equipment.  Due to the low
number serviceable accounts In seasonal areas the city outages are a priority over these seasonal areas. In some
cases we are out of power for 2 or more days. There has to be a financial benefit to the seasonal owner for secondary
service.

The delivery charge is getting out of hand as it now exceeds the actual amount of hydro used By 7-8 times in many
seasonal accounts including mine.

In my opinion a revised rate class should be initiated and a full investigation should be made into exploring the
options.

Ontario hydro began this process in 2015 to eliminate the class. It’s time for a new full investigation made up of
property owners, hydro one and board members of the OEM.,

This should be proposed and a final decision brought forward by Jan 1/ 2022.

In these times we should be looking to reduce usage and for those that over use they should be paying premium
rates.

Please add me to contact list for further updates.



Murray McKeown




